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December 30, 2011

Rachael Norton
Mathematics
255 MH

Dear Rachael,

At the close of each semester the Center for Teaching Thank-a-Teacher program provides an
opportunity for students to acknowledge their instructors’ dedication to excellence, and it is my
pleasure to deliver these words of gratitude to you.

A student in your Mathematics for the Biological Sciences coutse wishes to say the following:

Thank you soo much for all the extra times you belped me! I definitely owe my good grades on my
tests to you. Everytime I was struggling you put in extra time fo go over everything with me. I
appreciate your caring and feaching. THANKS SO MUCH!

-Student wishes to remain anonymons

Congratulations and thank you for your outstanding teaching efforts at the University of Iowa.
Your hard work has not gone unnoticed and we certainly appreciate all that you do.

Sincerely,

/ Jean C. Florman
Director



